Telegram from General Douglas MacArthur and Family to Walter O’Malley
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WE HAVE JUST BEEN OF TELEVIEICH YOUR ~GREAT VICTORY WE

AHE DELIGHTED AND YOU WERE MAGNIFICENT OUR HEARTIEST /
CONGRATULATIONS AND AFFECTIONATE OGREETINGS v

THE MCABTHURG
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© 2005 O’Malley Seidler Partners, LLC All Rights Reserved

!



